
 

Circular No.227  

To: Lodge Secretaries / Chapter Scribes E cc: Cabinet Members [Craft & RA]  

District Officers 
Dear Brother Secretary / Companion Scribe E,  

PROVINCIAL / DISTRICT APPOINTMENTS  

4 March 2022 

I write to advise you that the Deputy Provincial Grand Master in Charge has been pleased to make 
the following appointments:  
Provincial Registrar: WBro Gordon McMillan Provincial Communications Officer: WBro Darren 
Kennedy  
WBros McMillan and Kennedy are to be invested into their new Offices at the Meeting of the EL 
Provincial Grand Officers Lodge No 3747 on 6 April 2022.  
East Ribble District  
Deputy Chairman: WBro Brian Derbyshire Secretary: WBro David Sharpe  
These appointment came into effect on: 1 March 2022.  
Likewise, the Second Provincial Grand Principal in Charge has been pleased to make the following 
appointment:  
RADO – Ashton / Audenshaw: EComp Walter Spence 
All their contact details can be accessed via the Provincial Almanac.  

We wish to place on record our thanks to the retiring Brethren / Companion for all their 
commitment, dedication and hard work that they have shown during their respective terms of 
Office. We wish them all well for the future and look forward to their continued support. Yours 
faithfully and fraternally,  

Provincial Grand Secretary  

Provincial Grand Scribe E  

 
 


